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16/05/2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Sports Day at King Edwards Playing Fields Trinity Road Reception-Year 6 

You are invited to our Sports Day. Sports Day will take place on 21/06/2024, weather 
permitting. We are hoping for a beautiful sunny day. This is the only day the school has been 
allocated – there are no reserve days available. If the weather is unsuitable, the decision will 
be made in the morning about whether to hold Sports Day. 

All children need to wear appropriate clothing for the weather, either, sun cream, sun hats 
or a coat with a hood. 

We are asking the children to come to school in their PE kits, so we can set off promptly. 

We will be leaving school at 9:00am; if children are late it will be the parent’s responsibility 
to bring the child to the field on Trinity Road. (The gates to the field will NOT be manned from 
10:15 onwards.) Sports activities will start as soon as all the children are settled. Any arrival 
after this time may be met with long delays in getting in as all the staff have a role in sports 
day and will not be able to open the gates. 

We are planning to have lunch on the field - weather permitting. We may make the decision 
to walk the children back to school to eat their lunches indoors. If we stay on the field, 
parents are welcome to picnic with us, but children must stay with their classes. Therefore, if 
you have more than one child at school, you may need to sit with each of your children in 
turn with their class. 

We look forward to seeing you at our Sports Day. 

 

Mrs Clare James 

Deputy Head Teacher 


